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From: Sarah Flower >
Sent: 03 March 2014 15:24

To: DPD

Subject: Copplestone Plan Review

I live in 43 Fernworthy Park, Copplestone, EX17 5LX - my garden leads to the fields of the new proposed
118 houses. Copplestone is a very disjointed village, we have only a tiny shop and the school is already
expanded to capacity. Adding another 216 houses to the village is going to stretch the already small
resources the village has. The school has lost a headmaster and become a federation which is not a step
forward. The classes have expanded in the last few years and extensions have been made to the site of the
school to accommodate the influx of children. If new houses are to be planned, there also needs to be
some structure in place to support the community. A larger school, more facilities and play areas for the
children. Expanding the village without adding more infrastructure is going to be hugely detrimental. In
the last 10 years the village has increased by 59%, with these current plans could see an additional increase
of a further 50% without adding any additional support for the villagers.

I personally oppose to the plans
kind regards,

Sarah Flower o~ pvMedo incol
Nutritionist, Freelance Journalist and Author

www.sarahflower.co.uk
www. twitter.com/MsSarahFlower
eatwelispendlessblog.com




